Report from the Michigan Component Director, May 2022

The Michigan Association of Orthodontists recently held a successful in person meeting in Ann Arbor,
MiI. This was our second in person meeting since Covid and attendance and vendor support is at an all
time high. Brandon Shoukri concluded his presidency at this meeting and Nathen Thomas has begun his
role as MAO president.

Dr. Thomas is already leading the preparations for our next annual meeting. We are excited to be
bringing our annual meeting back to the west side of our state. The meeting will be held on March 17,
2023 at the L.V Eberhard Center in Grand Rapids. More information on speakers will be forthcoming.

The MAO continues to monitor the rules and regulations at the state level and influence them to protect
and serve the public and our members. Please contact me, your component director to the GLAO for
Michigan for ANY questions or concerns, or interest in serving at the MAO or GLAO level.

Respectfully submitted,

Fatima Ahmed DDS., DMD
Michigan Component Director
Ahmedfa@umich.edu
440.463.0939




